
Wednesday, May 21, 2025 

Announcements 

Attention Dons:  This is the final week of after-school 
tutoring with For Dons, By Dons.  If you need assistance 
from a tutor in any subject, this is the week to attend 
tutoring.  Today’s tutoring is from 3:30 to 4:30 in Room 
504, Ms. Gutierrez’s classroom.  Remember, students 
helping other students is the best way to rise together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  Today starts our new member drive 
for the S.V. Choir department!  Choir is a great place to 
meet new people, develop your voice to its fullest potential 
and explore your music interests!  We are looking for new 
singers for the 2025-2026 school year, no experience 
necessary, it’s not too late to sign up.  Just see  
Mrs. Brookey in the Choir Room during Brunch or Lunch 
this week for details!  Beginners are welcome, we want 
you to join in choir!! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in joining the Girls 
Volleyball team next season?  Tryouts will be held 
TODAY and Thursday, May 22nd, from 3:45pm to 
6:00pm in the Gym.  Whether you’re new to the sport or 
have experience, all skill levels are welcome!  Come ready 
with a positive attitude and a willingness to work hard - 
we’d love to have you be part of our amazing program!  
Remember, you must be athletically cleared to participate 
in tryouts.  If you have any questions, stop by and see 
Coach Sunabe! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a meeting on Friday, May 
23rd, at 3:35pm for ALL new and returning players of the 
Girls Soccer team.  The meeting will held at the grass field 
by the Girls Softball Field.  See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you need to return a uniform, please drop it off in the 
Athletics Office.  You will be charged if your uniform is 
still in your possession.  Thank you! 
 
Update on the 2025-2026 Athletic Clearances:  Over 100 
student athletes are in the “pending approval” file.  At this 
time in the school year, it will take up to 2 weeks to be 
cleared.  If you have all of the correct information in your 
HOMECAMPUS account, you will be able to practice 
when June 9th comes around.  Those of you who are not 
completed with the process need to input all of your 
information including an updated physical no later than 
June 4th.  If you are a wait until the last minute type of 
person, one last day of physicals will be here on Tuesday, 
June 3rd.  This is the one and only last time physicals will 
be held here on campus before the Summer practice is 
held.  If you have any questions, please come see  
Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics Office. 

Yearbook 

DONS:  The yearbooks are here and ready for you to pick 
up.  Distribution of yearbooks will start on Thursday at 
3:45.  Lines will open at 3:30 starting at Room 513.  There 
will be students there to guide you.  Please listen to them 
or you will be removed from the line.  NO YEARBOOKS 
WILL BE RELEASED UNTIL 3:30.  If you would like to 
purchase a yearbook, you may do so as long as we still 
have some left when your spot in line comes up. Yearbooks 
are $130 and we can ONLY ACCEPT CASH. 
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